

Tuesday, 18th April 2023

ITALY SKI TRIP – AOSTA VALLEY 6th – 13th January 2024

Dear Parents,

Thank you for registering your interest in January 2024 Ski Trip, demand for places has been extremely high and in order to be fair to the pupils, names were drawn from a hat for applications received by the closing date.

Unfortunately, your son did not get a place on the January 2024 Ski trip and as such his name has now been added to the reserve list. If a space becomes available, we will contact you directly.

Yours sincerely,

Luke Webb
Party Leader
lwebb@morehouseschool.co.uk

MORE HOUSE SCHOOL

Moons Hill, Frensham, Farnham, Surrey, GU10 3AP

T: 01252 792 303 E: schooloffice@morehouseschool.co.uk W: www.morehouseschool.co.uk

More House School is firmly committed to safeguarding children | Registered Charity No. 311872 | Company Reg: London S23768













